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Enforcing laws that reduce illegal high speed mopeds or similar devices on local bike 

ways and paths is critical to the safety and enjoyment of pedestrians! I am particularly 

worried about children learning to ride their bikes on bike paths being hit or scared by 

high speed motorbikes. Everyone should be able to enjoy bike paths without fear of 

gas powered vehicles coming through them. Please vote yes! 


